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Special Screening of Film –“Cry Freedom” 

 
 

 
 

 
As a part of the activities planned for the commemoration of 150 years of the abolition of 
slavery , there will be a special screening of the epic film. 

 
“CRY FREEDOM” 

 
1. Under the patronage of our President Cde H.D Hoyte,S.C. on Saturday 6 August at 4p.m at the 

Strand Cinema . 
 

2. You are invited to see this film and to encourage your staff to see it. Kindly put on of these 
notices on your notice board and draw your staff’s attention to it. 

 
3. “CRY FREEDOM” is a very special film It is the first film that addresses the horror and the 

brutality of Apartheid .All should see it. It has been produced by Sir Richard Attenborough and 
is shown through the courtesy of united International Pictures, the local distributors, Vision 
Distributors Limited of Guyana and the Management of Strand Cinema. 

          
 

---------------------------------- 
J.E Sinclair  
Permanent Secretary  
Public Service Ministry. 


